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Dear Sirf Madam

Further to the letter sent to me from your Department dated 26 July 2011, 1 would like the Department
to consider the possibility of having an additional/ secondary liquor licence holder for a liquer-licensed
premise.

Thanks you for your attention.

WONG Sai-chung Daniel
(The Central Wine Club)




